
FAIPS students bring glory in Cambridge Examination-2024 

FAIPS IGCSE students proved their mettle with an exemplary performance in the 

IGCSE Cambridge Examination held in May/June 2024.  

 

As in the earlier years, FAIPS students prepared with an unwavering determination 

and resilience to tackle the tough examination regimen and emerge victorious.  

Pursuit of excellence has become embedded at all levels among FAIPS students. 

This is reflected in the performance consistently. 

 

On behalf of the management the principal, Mr. Ravi Ayanoli appreciated the efforts 

of the Ministry of Private Examination and the British Council in Kuwait for 

conducting the examination within the stipulated time frame and the prompt 

announcement of results to enable the students to move forward in their chosen 

career path.  

 

He also commended the students for their performance and the support rendered by 

the parents, teaching faculty, and the staff. 

 


